
Committee on Culture, Arts, & International Affairs

Pō‘akolu, Malaki 17, 2021
Via Wikiō
Ke Kapikala Moku‘āina
415 South Beretania Street

Re:  SB83 SD1 - RELATING TO GOVERNMENT

Aloha Luna Ho‘omalu Cedric Gates, Hope Luna Ho‘omalu Matthew LopResti and members of
the House Committee on Culture, Arts, & International Affairs:

The Association of Hawaiian Civic Clubs SUPPORTS SB83 SD1. This bill for an act will
designate November 28th of each year as Lā Kū‘oko‘a, Hawaiian Recognition Day, not
constituting a state holiday, to celebrate the historical recognition of independence of the
kingdom of Hawaii.  At the 57th annual convention of the Association, resolution 2016-36 was
passed which calls for the celebration and respectful remembrance of Lā Kū‘oko‘a on November
28th of each year.

Thus, the Association respectfully urges the committee to PASS SB83 SD1 Proposed.

The civic club movement was founded in 1918 by Congressional Delegate Prince Jonah Kūhiō
Kalanianaʻole with the creation of the Hawaiian Civic Club; the Association was formally
organized in 1959 and has grown to a confederation of over sixty (60) Hawaiian Civic Clubs
located throughout the State of Hawaiʻi and the United States.  The Association is the oldest
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Hawaiian community-based grassroots organization.  The Association is governed by a
16-member Board of Directors; advocates for improved welfare of Native Hawaiians in culture,
health, economic development, education, social welfare, and nationhood; and perpetuates and
preserves language, history, music, dance and other Native Hawaiian cultural traditions.

Mahalo for allowing us to share our manaʻo.

Me ka ‘oia‘i‘o,

Hailama Farden
Pelekikena
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Comments:  

Aloha Representatives, 

The LGBT Caucus of the Democratic Party of Hawai‘i, Hawaii’s oldest and largest policy 
and political LGBTQIA+ focused organization, fully supports Senate Bill 83. 

Mahalo nui loa for your time and consideration, 

Michael Golojuch, Jr. 
Chair 
LGBT Caucus of the Democratic Party of Hawai‘i 
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Comments:  

Aloha, I continue to support this bill, but am extremely disappointed that it is not being 
recogized as a state holiday.  As the bill itself recognizes, “The legislature finds that 
every state in the Union celebrates holidays unique to that state's history. Texas 
celebrates its own Texas Independence Day, a day honoring Texas' independence from 
Mexico's central government. Utah celebrates Pioneer Day, the day Brigham Young 
ventured to its territory. Alaska celebrates Seward's Day, when the purchase treaty 
between the United States and Russia was codified.” 

La ku‘oko‘a remained a national holiday under the Provisional Government of Hawaii 
(1893), the Republic of Hawaii (1894-1898), and the initial years of the Territory of 
Hawaii. La ku'oko‘a was among the codified list of national holidays enacted by the 
Republic of Hawaii in 1896 (Act 66). I do not know why it was dropped by the State of 
Hawaii. 

Thus, I urge you to amend this bill to declare Nov 28 as a state holiday.  If you can’t do 
this this year because it may be too soon to substitute election day with la ku'oko'a 
since mail ballot voting just started, then commit as legislators to revisit this day as a 
holiday next year. See this bill as the stepping stone leading to that objective.  Mahalo. 
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Comments:  

Aloha committee members, 

I support this bill, but would also support amending it to make La Ku‘oko‘a an official 
state holiday. 

Mahalo! 
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Comments:  

Support 
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